
Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Connecticut T-Hangar Association

Date of Meeting 2006-02-22

Place of Meeting Atlantic Aviation

Attendance The board, Ed Abrams and one other member, Mike Steibl attorney and Peter
Reynolds Attorney

Matters Discussed On February 22nd we held a meeting at HFD to discuss the Real Estate Tax
situation. Attorneys Peter Reynolds and Mike Stiebel spent about an hour bringing
us up to date on our law suit. I know several of you notified me you were going to
be out of town, but I was disappointed by the attendance of about 6 out of the 23
members, many of you didn't respond at all. Those that attended agreed to continue
with the law suit.
1. Our legal fees have exceeded the amount of money we have taken in and I
am going to again ask everyone to anti-up with another $500.00. Some of you
might have already received your new tax assessment which has already increased
by 10%. Over the next 40 years that would amount to over $40K in taxes, so I
think this is a good investment.
So far, I have collected $11,500.00 from all of the members of the Condo
Association and our attorney fees have topped $14,500.00. In addition to our
attorneys working on this, I have also called upon Senator Fonfara for assistance.
Please make your $500.00 check payable to:
MacDermid, Reynolds, & Glissman, PC
And mail to:
Edward Abrams
167 Apple Lane
Roxbury, CT. 06783
This check is for the Tax Law Suit against the City of Hartford only, and has
nothing to do with utility bills, or condo fees which go to Shawn.
Thanks for your cooperation.
Ed Abrams

Resolutions Resolved: The association will continue the lawsuit.

Recorded by the Secretary


